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Eric P. Gillett Please Reply to Seattle Office 

egillett@pregodonnell.com 

 
 
 

January 30, 2014 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Honorable Adam Torem 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Beck, Mike and Glenda v. Cristalina Water Company 

Docket No.  UW-132268 
Our File No.: 10571-0002 
 

Dear Judge Torem: 

I received Notice of Prehearing Conference for February 11, 2014, at 1:30 pm.  I am 
currently scheduled to be in a mediation conference that day that is expected to require the 
entire day. 

I request that this prehearing conference be rescheduled to February 10, 2014, at 3 pm.  
My assistant has coordinated with all parties and it would appear this time would fit everyone’s 
schedule.  Additionally, I request that I be allowed to attend this conference telephonically. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
PREG O’DONNELL & GILLETT PLLC 
 
 
 
Eric P. Gillett 
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cc:: Barry C. Kombol, Esq. 

 


